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MTA LEGISLATIVE BRIEF

September 25, 1998

TO:

JULIAN BURKE, CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER



MTA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM:
GOVERNMENT RELATIONS DEPARTMENT

Staff has learned that the Assembly Committee on Transportation will hold an 

interim hearing on the MTA’s compliance with the Consent Decree on October 16, 9:00 a.m. to 1:30 p.m.  The hearing will be held in the MTA Boardroom.  The agenda and speakers list for the hearing will most likely be available one week prior to the hearing date.  Staff will continue to keep you informed as more information is provided.
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